REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP
CENTER

BAGONG PILIPINAS

May 30, 2024

MS. MARIE STEPHANIE C. TAN-HAMED
Partner

SyCip Gorres Velayo & Co. (Philippines)
14th Floor, SGV Building 6760 Ayala Avenue
Makati City, Metro Manila, Philippines

Attention: MR. ARVIN LAWRENCE QUINONES
Director

Subject: Notice to Proceed
Project Preparation Services for the North Integrated Transport System
Project
Dear Ms. Tan-Hamed:
Please be informed that notice is hereby given to SyCip Gomres Velayo & Co. to proceed,
within seven (7) calendar days from the receipt hereof, with the implementation of the Project

Preparation Services for the North Integrated Transport System Project.

Please advise this Office of the actual date of commencement of your services within three
(3) days from receipt of this Notice.

We look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship with you.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

MA. CYNTHIA C. HERNANDRE&Z
Executive Director

CONFORME:

MARIE/STEPKANIE C. TAN-HAMED

SyCip, Gorres, Velayo & Co. (Philippines)
Date:
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